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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number TR-2022-03-23 prepared by Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer 

and accepts the Landfill Closure and Post Closure Cost Estimates 2022 report, 

prepared by WSP Inc. as presented. 

Background: 

Liability related to landfill closure and post closure costs are required to be reported 

on the Township’s audited financial statements.  

Discussion: 

WSP Inc. has provided an updated report. The estimates have not changed 

significantly from the last update (2020). The estimated closure of the Huron Landfill 

is still 2030 and the Kinloss site estimated closure remains at 2045. 

Financial Impacts: 

At this time, our current contribution to reserve is adequate to prepare for the 

estimated costs related to closure and monitoring. We will continue to evaluate this 

and recommend any necessary changes as we approach the anticipated closure date. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

The information provided in this report is consistent with and in keeping with the 

municipality’s Vision & Mission. 

We are an accessible community that offers opportunities for everyone by having 

amenities and services nearby and being open and transparent; and 



We are an environmentally conscious community that are good stewards of our 

natural environment by protecting our natural assets, using our resources wisely and 

being aware and taking responsibility. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


